
FREELAND ALLOTMENT ASSOCIATION 

 

Generally, the standard of plots continues to improve as plot 

holders become more experienced. We acknowledge that 

this must continue now that the Memorial Garden is coming 

into use. 

We have a Christmas social every January, along with two 

plotholder meetings every year. In addition, we hold a plant 

sale/swap to manage any surplus of young plants and twice 

yearly we have a working party come social to manage the 

communal areas of the plot. 

Two evenings were spent with the beavers, one sowing seeds 

to be grown on at home, and one at the plot seeing how fruit 

and vegetables grow. We hope to repeat this this year and 

are liaising with the school who have previously visited the 

site. 

Four plots have changed hands in the last year and we 

welcome the new plot holders. This has considerably reduced 

our waiting list so if you are interested and have a few hours 

a week to devote to your plot please contact us via our new 

website, there is a link from the village website under Clubs 

&Groups or directly to freelandallotments@talktalk.net, or 

just visit the website to see what is happening. 
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